
GMB, the union for school support staff, is constantly working to get you the respect you 
deserve. You are professional, hardworking people and our schools cannot function without 
your efforts.

We are able to strive to make work better because we have legally defined ‘union recognition’ 
to negotiate on your behalf. NEU does not. 

This position has been confirmed by a ruling from the Trades Union Congress (TUC). They state 
that GMB (and our fellow unions Unison and Unite) are the only unions with rights to collectively 
bargain for school support staff.

The TUC has ordered NEU to pay GMB and other unions over £150,000 in financial 
compensation.

There are a huge number of issues that need 
tackling for people working in schools. Unions 
representing teachers have their job to do, and 
so does GMB on behalf of our fantastic school 
support staff members.

We will keep working away until you get the respect 
you deserve for the incredible job you do.

If one of your colleagues would like to join GMB, 
just scan this QR code.

RULING CONFIRMS NEU NOT RECOGNISED TO NEGOTIATE 
OR COLLECTIVELY BARGAIN FOR SCHOOL SUPPORT STAFF

URGENT NOTICE

Join GMB Union now
www.gmb.org.uk/join


